Dear Spanish Students and Parents,
The National Spanish Exam (nationalspanishexam.org) is an exam given every year in the United States to rank high school Spanish students nationwide and statewide. It is optional for all Spanish students and recommended for honors students. Here is some information:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Bring $10.00 to your Spanish teacher by Friday, 1/25/2019 to register
· Cash or personal check made out to Chattahoochee High School (Check preferred)
· Test will be taken on the computer during your Spanish class in Mid-March.
· All test-takers need working headphones to participate in the test.
Why should I pay money to take an optional test?  Honors students have worked very hard to achieve top results. The NSE is a nationally recognized way to show that you are great at Spanish! This dedication to academics looks great on college resumes and can help to differentiate an applicant from a group of similar peers.
The NSE is hard!  It is expected that NSE takers prepare independently by looking on nationalspanishexam.org to find information like past exams, grammar lists, and vocabulary topics.  This practice should be in addition to any practice done in class.  Also, there will be links on your teacher’s blog to resources.
Thank you for your support of our hardworking World Language students and our pursuit of showcasing their skills!

